
If you have any questions or would like additional information, 

please contact Sarah Walker at swalker@nationalcore.org.

City of Montclair  
Housing Element Update

The City of Montclair is hosting a virtual community workshop with the City Council 

and Planning Commission to discuss the State-mandated 2021-2029 Housing Element 

(HE) update. The HE identifies housing specific needs in Montclair and describes the 

approaches the City will take to facilitate meeting those needs. The purpose of the 

meeting is to imform elected officials and the general public about the update process 

and to answer any questions regarding the HE. To adequately address housing issues 

and concerns during the 2021-2029 planning period, input from residents, City leaders, 

and interested stakeholders is encouraged. Please plan to join us on: 

March 3, 2021
6:00 p.m.
via Zoom

https://zoom.us/s/91553560587

Share your input and ideas on community needs at the 
upcoming Housing Element Update virtual workshop.


